
Teddy Bear Day Care is a non-profit, non-denominational child care organization that has been 
offering quality care for over two decades. We are pleased to be offering before and/or after school 
care in your school during the school year, including PA Days and holidays, as well as throughout 
the summer months.  

• Hours of operation Monday-Friday 6:30am-6:00pm 
• We are closed during statutory holidays. Child care is available during regular school holidays (ie. PA Days, 

Christmas Break, March Break and through the summer months) 
• Our school age programs offer flexible care based on your schedule 
• Morning and afternoon snack are included in your child care fees. During PA days and holidays, you supply 

a nut-safe, “brown-bag” lunch, and we supply milk for the lunch time meal. 
• Child care rates vary depending on the number of days used per week 
• We are licensed for children 0 months to 12 years. 
• Child care subsidies are available through the City of Greater Sudbury, Children Services Division.  

Call 3-1-1 or log on to www.greatersudbury.ca/childcare for more information 

For more information please contact Christina Sitko, Program Supervisor, St Paul Site at 705-694-2222 or by email at 
stpaul@teddybeardaycare.ca   	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

 

	
  


